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June 2022
Dear Student
PREPARATION DAYS - THURSDAY 14TH AND FRIDAY 15TH JULY 2022

Thank you for your application to Budmouth Sixth Form. To help you get to know more about our Sixth
Form, | am pleased to invite you to our Preparation Days on Thursday 14th and Friday 15th July 2022.

The days will be a great chance to meet Sixth Form staff and other students joining us; it will also be a good
opportunity for you to familiarise yourself with Sixth Form areas within Budmouth. The plan is to give you a
lesson in each of the subjects you have applied for, as well as taster sessions in a range of Sixth Form
activities. Please come to both days if you can, so that you are able to access all your subject areas. The
days will run at the following times:

Thursday 14th July 9.00am - 1.50pm and Friday 15th July 8.30am - 1.50pm.

| should be grateful if you would confirm your attendance by completing this Google Form:
https://forms.gle/JpGZk4sCWSEGwWhUFE7

On Thursday 14th please arrive at reception between 8.50am and 9.00am from where you will be escorted
to an assembly in the hall at 9.05am. In the morning you will be given timetables that will include:

e A one hour lesson in each of your chosen subjects where you will receive: a course outline,
information, equipment and resources, a task to do in class and information on a pre-course
task to complete before we start in September.

e An enrichment session with our PE department on Friday Morning (please bring trainers and

suitable clothing) there should be a choice of activities.

A Tutor Sesion

An Assembly with the Director of Sixth Form

A teamwork session and a chance to ask questions about Sixth Form

Tug of war and afternoon activities on the field

Food will be available in the Sixth Form Cafe between 10.50 and 11.10 and between 12.10pm and 12.40pm
each day. If you have any other questions about the day please don’t hesitate to ask.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.
Kind regards,
Mark Henman

Director of Sixth Form
Email: mhenman@budmouth-aspirations.org
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